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Richardson County Commissioners Approved Medical Reimbursement Change 
(KLZA) Richardson County Commissioners approved a resolution Monday to decrease the amount
of medical reimbursement for 2013 for County employees from $1,250 to $650.  The motion passed
unanimously.
    Commissioners also met in executive session with Deputy County Attorney Doug Merz to discuss
litigation. No action was taken following the executive session.  
    The meeting adjourned at 12:20 p-m.  
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